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August 3,2022

Subject: Notice of Water Permit Applicatioa for groundwater 
Filed by Isla LPG Corporation situated in 
Bgy. Sta. Lourdes, Puerto Princesa City.

Hon. Edgar C. Esoy 
Punong Barangay
Bgy. Sta. Lourdes, Puerto Princesa City

Dear Sir:

Environmental greetings!

Referred is the PENRO Memorandum dated July 14, 2022 anent to the Memorandum 
dated April 12, 2022 from the Regional Executive Director, DENR MIMAROPA Region 
relative to the letter dated February 24, 2022 of Ms. Evelyn V. Ayson, OIC, Water Rights 
Division, National Water Resources Board requesting this Office to post the subject Notice 
ofWaterPermit Application for ground water filed by Isla LPG Corporation situated at Bgy. 
Sta. Lourdes, Puerto Princesa City.

Since the location of the water source applied for is within your jurisdiction, may we 
request your favor to post the said Notice of Application in a conspicuous place in your 
Barangay for a period of fifteen (15) days. Thereafter, we request also for the issuance of 
Certificate of Posting direct to the Office of the National Water Resources Board (NWRB).

Thank you for your usual assistance.

CF:

Very truly yours,

- J/I’LDRO A. VELASCO
Development Management Officer IV 

OIC-CENRO

Ms. Evelyn V. Ayson
OIC, Water r Rights Division, NWRB

j e N p '•" a A i ^ \ f V .

8th Floor, NIA Building, EDSA, Quezon City
i ,
$ *. X .;

NO
Mr. Eldrin Pun to
Isla LPG Corporation JTThe Regional Executive Director DATE;__
DENR-MIMAROPA Region DV-
L & S Building, Roxas Blvd. Ermita, Manila “'T'__

I 3*Ui. 
Sil

-.4

mailto:cenrropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph

